
www.thelivityschool.co.uk 
 

Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
 

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

As the weather becomes colder and wetter, we would like to ask all parents / carers to ensure 

their child comes to school with suitable clothing for playtimes. If you are able to send in rainboots, 

waterproof clothing and warm winter clothing for chilly days, this will ensure your child is able to 

fully enjoy outdoor play. Please ensure each item of clothing is clearly labelled with your child's 

name to help us. 

 

We would like to bring to your attention DATES FOR YOUR DIARY. Please see the final page of our 

newsletter for INSET days and Parent Forum dates. 

 
Red Class  

This week Red Class enjoyed making 

playdough and used it during our dough disco 

lesson. Children have been also learning about 

cause and effect by using switches  to activate 

different toys. They also took part in Mr Ruffles 

Sensory Story “We are going to the bear hunt”  

exploring different props with hands and feet.  

 

 
    

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children made kinetic sand. They 

explored each ingredient separately and 

then, they blended them moving their hands 

and fingers to create a new texture. We also 

received Mr. Ruffles’ visit and the children 

actively participated in the “We are going on 

a bear hunt” Sensory Story. They also 

continued working and progressing on their 

physio programs using the equipment 

allocated to them. 

 

 
  

   Pink Class  

This week in Pink Class we’ve been 

considering the question ‘what is a good 

friend?’. Then we practised turn-taking and 

sharing with each other which we did 
absolutely brilliantly. We’ve also been working 
hard in My Thinking, counting and adding 

numbers up to ten! 

 

 
  

Blue Class  

 This week Blue Class worked hard. Firstly 

working with the parachute in our PE class and 

also when we received Mr Ruffles as he told us 

the story about the bear hunt. They worked 

together as a team during both activities as 

well as following the instructions, working 

together experiencing their 5 senses in both 

activities. Well done. 😊 
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week during our personal 

care, children demonstrated  great progress. 

Those who were reluctant to put the 

roothbrush Others who were reluctant to put 

the brush in their mouth used it to brush dolls 

teeth. During our communication lesson, 

children moved from matching pictures of 

four relating items to body parts to six 

pictures.  

 

   
 

Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class have sorted and grouped 

objects into small quantities this week; building 

five towers of bricks, stacking groups of 

coloured objects with three in each set and 

posting different quantities.   

In outdoor learning we chose different colours 

to represent Autumn leaves.  

We also made ‘happiness bags’. The children 

painted their bags to be ready for their photos  

and then we chose our favourite things to put 

inside.  

 

 
                                

Rainbow Class 

 

Rainbow Class went on a trip to Elm Court 

School this week to participate in a science 

lesson. The students were able to make 

scientific predictions and conduct an  

experiment about colours. We have been 

making links with Elm Court School to enrich 

our student’s learning. We look forward to 

continue our partnership with Elm Court 

School.  
 

 
   

Green Class 

Green Class this week enjoyed taking part in 

the story ‘We are going on a Bear Hunt’ with 

entertainer Mr Ruffles. The children felt the 

different props such as sticks and mud with 

their hands and feet.  
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Purple Class  

This week Purple Class have been learning 

how to count 1-20 using cubes and pegs. 

Much to our delight, the children have shown 

interest in our counting activities. In PE, the 

children have been practising animal 

movement and following two-step instructions 

during the lesson. It’s been amazing to see the 

children demonstrating understanding of the 

movements.  

  

  

Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterflies we have been making 

really good choices. We made microwave 

meringues and chose the colour, flavour and 

smell we each wanted to add. We then 

mixed and moulded the meringues before 

cooking them.  

 

 
utterfly Classass utterfly Class 

Bumblebee Class  

Bumblebee Class have had a fun learning 

week.  

We’ve learned to spread jam on toast and 

we’ve learned how to make a face with 

banana and vegan chocolate buttons. We 

have also been using our now/next board to 

promote our understanding of what comes 

next.  

Our Bumblebees have also experienced 

choosing times where they chose one object 

they liked most to play with. It was a very busy 

week! 

 

 

 
 

Gold Class  

Gold Class has been learning about people 

who help us in the community. Children had 

fun identifying different jobs and using 

different communication systems to comment 

on how they help us and had read key words 

that help them assimilate concepts. We 

solved addition problems and practised 

counting by putting out numbered flames 

with a spray bottle.  
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 Silver Class  

This week Silver Class have been looking at 

subtraction. Pupils have been engaged  

in a variety of counting songs and rhymes 

as a practical activity. Children have been 

subtracting from two single digits  

numbers by counting backwards to find the 

answer. In cooking children have been 

making made cupcakes and gingerbread 

biscuits. Children have been learning to follow 

a simple recipe. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Unicorn Class  

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 

learning about the different colours in rain. We 

have done this with our own experiments in 

class last week and this week we have been 

on a trip to Elm Court!! 
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Break up for the Christmas Holidays: 16th 

December 

 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 

 

 

 

Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 
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• Tuesday 6th December 2022 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Friday 16th December 2022 - early 

school closure - buses / parents / taxis 

collect children 1pm 

• Wednesday 11th January 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

 

• Monday 23rd January 2023 - INSET day - 

no school for pupils 

• Wednesday 1st March 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Monday 6th March 2023 - INSET DAY - no 

school for pupils 

• Tuesday 7th March 2023 - INSET DAY - no 

school for pupils 

• Wednesday 26th April 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

 

• Friday 31st March 2023 - early school 

closure - buses / parents / taxis collect 

children 1pm  

• Wednesday 14th June 2023 - Parent 

Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Friday 21st July 2023 - INSET day - no 

school for pupils   

• Wednesday 13th September 2023 - 

Parent Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

• Wednesday 15th November 2023 - 

Parent Forum 9.30 - 10.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


